
Scioto Township Zoning Commission 
 

 

 

February 10, 2025 

 

 Ms. Gina Long, Mr. Kollin Tossey. Ms. Natalie Goldman, and Ms. Michelle 

Dixon were present. Ms. Debra Bargdill and Sherry Felkner were absent. 

 The minutes from the December 9, 2024 meeting were reviewed. Michele needs 

changed to Michelle. Mr. Tossey made a motion to accept the minutes and Ms. Dixon 

seconded the motion. The minutes were approved with the above change. 

  

Zoning Inspector’s report: 

• Mr. Ligocki was absent.  

 

Old Business: 

• None  

 

New Business: 

• Ms. Long will take the issue of the U-Haul business on St. Rt. 36, to the 

Trustees. 

 

Organizational: 

• Annual Election of Chair and Vice-Chair 
o Ms. Dixon nominated Ms. Long for Chair. The motion was 

seconded by Ms. Goldman. Motion carried. 
o Mr. Tossey nominated Ms. Goldman for Vice Chair. The motion 

was seconded by Ms. Dixon. Motion carried. 

• Email challenges 
o The board members continue to have challenges to email and Ms. 

Long will be contacting Mike Kiehl from Selectus Consulting. 

• Website enhancements 
o Ms. Long to help put together the changes/enhancements along 

with other members and bring changes to Kathy Melvin. 
o A game plan to make the changes will be put together once the 

zoning commission agrees on the changes/enhancements. 

• Next Regular Meeting – March 10, 2025 

• Motion to Adjourn 
 

Ms. Dixon made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Goldman seconded the motion. Meeting 

was adjourned. 

 

 

.Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Melvin, Acting secretary 

 
  


